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Kendall County Sheriff’s Office Correction’s Deputy Graduates 

Academy with Honors 

The Kendall County Sheriff’s Office is proud to announce Deputy Chase Wetenkamps’ recent 

graduation from the Dupage County Sheriff’s Office Corrections Academy.  The 5 week 

academy covered such topics as Illinois Law pertaining to Corrections Deputies, Defensive 

Tactics, Report writing, Firearms, and an in depth look at mental health disorders a Correctional 

Deputy is likely to face.   

Upon completion, Deputy Wetenkamp graduated at the top of his class, and received two 

awards. Wetenkamp received the Highest Scholastic Achievement Award and the recognition of 

Scholastic Achievement Award.  

Deputy Wetenkamp will now begin an intensive in house Field Training program, where he will 

be paired with an experienced Field Training Officer and will undergo a rigorous 14 week field 

training program, designed to put the knowledge acquired in the academy into practical use.  

 

Pictured from left to right are: Sheriff Dwight Baird, Deputy Chase Wetenkamp, Chief Deputy 

Michael Peters, and Commander Bobby Richardson.   
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